
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  070354 Sale Date - 7/18/2007

On page 3 of the plans under the Traffic Maintenance note it states that no ramps or roadways may be closed to traffic. We have 
some concerns about the safety and our abilty to pave a number of these ramps under traffic due to the length and geometery of 
them. Previous experiences we have had paving these ramps has necessated them to be closed. The last time it was ordered by 
the State Patrol that they be closed after we had started due to safety concerns on I-75. Also no LEO's are set up on this job. 

  They have typically been required in the past when setting up a zone on I-75. Is the cost of these to be folded in to the MOT? 

Question Submitted: 7/13/2007

The ramps and roadways will not be closed to traffic during the project.  The need for an LEO is not deemed 

necessary at this time. 
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


